CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04548-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:52 AM

To: ‘Linda Patterson'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning Ms. Patterson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Linda Patterson [mailto:linda@Ipattersoncpa.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:09 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase

RE docket #: 160021-E1

My name is Linda Patterson. | reside at 5732 Whistlewood Circle, Sarasota, FL 34232 and have lived there for 33

years. The proposed rate increase for FPL will place a hardship on myself and my

husband. He is disabled and we are struggling to pay for his prescription medication and insurance. We have no option
for electric service but FPL. Please do not allow this rate increase.

Linda Patterson


FPSC Commission Clerk
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